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/ UNITED STATES

f NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
s j WASWNGTON, D. C. 20$55 5

N+ , , . . gh June 16, 1994
CHAIRMAN

Mr. Zack Pate
President and Chief Executive Officer
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations

,

700 Galleria Parkway
Atlanta, GA 30339

|
Dear Mr. Pate: !

;

This is in response to your letter to me dated June 9, 1994, and [
the matters we discussed earlier that week. The Executive

'

Director for Operations (EDO), has extensively discussed your
specific statements of concern with involved regional management
and will continue to followup on these matters. 1

As you know, the agency is concerned about performance of nuclear !

operations at a number of plants, some of which will be discussed
at the Commission Briefing on Operating Reactors and Puel
Facilities on June 23, 1994. Where poor operational safety
performance has been identified, the regulatory actions taken by

,regional management are fully supported by the EDO. !

Sincerely, t

w4f$1
'

Ivan Selin
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